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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Dan Caron to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 2156 GERANIUM AVENUE EAST.

The window in question is a standard replacement window that falls short of the opening size by a matter of an
inch or two.  If you drop both panes down, it exedes it by a foot.  I have already spent over 1500.00 on repair.
I would hate to tear out a new window and replace it with a few inches bigger.

November 29, 1020

No hearing Necessary.  Recommend grant of a variance.

File #: ALH 10-500, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 3/18/2019Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

